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To: Related departments of CCS Headquarters, Shipowners, Ships’ Operators and Managers, CCS 

Surveyors, Auditors 

 

Notice on the implementation of St. Vincent and the Grenadines 

Circular PSC 032 Rev.1-Actions to be taken on St. Vincent and the 

Grenadines’ vessels in view of PSC inspections 

 

The Maritime Administration of St. Vincent and the Grenadines issued the Circular N° PSC 

032 Rev.1 on November 07, 2018. Compared with the old version, this circular adjusts the 

applicable ship subject, which means all vessels subject to PSC Inspections, AND Pre-Arrival 

checklist is not applicable for the vessels engaged on voyages in the Caribbean Region. 

Accordingly, this notice is to revise “Notice on the implementation of St. Vincent and the 

Grenadines Circular PSC 032-Actions to be taken on St. Vincent and the Grenadines’ vessels 

in view of PSC inspections” by CCS (Total No.150), other contents refer to the original circular. 

CCS auditors should verify the implementation of the circular during the ISM audits (DOC and 

SMC). The new requirement will enter into force from the issue date of the circular, i.e. 

November 07, 2018. 

 

 

Attachment: St. Vincent and the Grenadines Circular N°PSC 032 Rev.1. 

 

Please feel free to contact Ship Business Operation Department 

 of CCS Headquarter for any inquiry in the implementation 

Tel: (010) 58113391   Fax: (010) 58112842   E-mail: sowork@ccs.org.cn 

 

 

 

 


